

# 2024-2025

### Paris School Newsletter

October 2024



Guess who! Do you know this Paris School staff member?

- 1. My last name means flower.
- 2. I love playing dodgeball.
- 3. The last concert I have attended was Cocomelon Live.
- 4. My children's names are Emersyn (Emmy) and Benjamin (Benji).
- 5. I have never met a cookie that I did not like.

ANSWER: Mr. Kwiatkowski, District Administrator



In guidance, we have been focusing on our self-concept and how we can improve the way we feel about ourselves by doing positive actions.



#### CLASS OF THE MONTH

We are off to a great start in kindergarten! The kindergarteners have been very busy getting to know each other and learning our routines. Mrs. Wilson is at home with her new baby boy, Caden! Mrs. Willms has been doing an amazing job! We have been practicing very important kindergarten skills such as handwriting, using school supplies appropriately, writing our names, learning our numbers and counting, and practicing our letters and their sounds. The students are excited to work on these important kindergarten skills at an even deeper level during Learning Centers. Kindergarten is now getting ready for their first Panther Prowl! This is going to be a great school year and they are so excited to be a part of the Paris family!

## WHERE'S PARRY?



Hello! My name is Parry the Panther. I am the school mascot. Every month I find a good hiding spot in Paris School where I can watch all the kids. If you find me, you can fill out a form, located on the shelf by the Computer Lab, and have a chance to win three Paris PAWS!



1901-176th Avenue, Kenosha, WI • (262) 859-2350 • www.paris.kl2.wi.us







WEDNESDAY, OCT. 2ND 5:15 P.M.



### WESTOSHA CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL

We will meet at 5:00 p.m. in the east parking lot by our 'We've Got The Beat' float. Please wear school colors or 80s gear. We will have sweat bands for students!



Show your Panther Pride AND support the Falcons! Bring candy to throw! Attendance counts for the Prowl!